
West Craven Area Committee Update Report 3rd November 2020 
 
19/0867/FUL & 19/0868/FUL - Harwes Farm 
 
An additional ecology report has been received. The report addresses the concerns 
of the Council’s Environment Officer in relation to the ground flora within the 
woodland, which the report details has changed since the area was designated a 
BHS and is no longer species rich. There is also additional details regarding the 
effect of the proposed access road on the hydrology of the moorland. Subject to a 
condition for details of the construction and drainage of the track the Council’s 
Environment Officer has no objection to the applications. 


